
From: Clear, Mark  

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 2:51 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: More comments on 5328 Lake Mendota Drive 

 

  

 
From: Susan Lauffer [lauffer@cableone.net] 

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 2:26 PM 
To: Clear, Mark 

Subject: Re: Planning Commission Meeting 

Thank you, Mark.  We have a visiting granddaughter here, and I would prefer not to have 

to attend the meeting.  We have two concerns after looking at the proposed plan for the 

new structure. 

1.  When our driveway was installed 4 years ago, the city inspector who consulted with 

the concrete contractor set the level of the driveway so that the sidewalk that runs along 

the east side of Lake Mendota drive, opposite Spring Harbor Middle School, could be 

extended from its present location at our driveway.  It did not appear that a sidewalk was 

included in the plan that was submitted. 

2.  We feel the proposed 3-story tower is out of keeping with the height and appearance 

of the rest of the homes on the harbor, which are limited to two stories.  We urge the 

commission to conform to the standard that the homes on the harbor shall not exceed two 

stories. 

Don and Susan Lauffer 

5324 Lake Mendota Drive 

 

 


